Electoral structure review - Hepburn Shire Council - Preliminary Submission
Jonathan Anderson - Glenlyon - 27 February 2023, 01:24 pm

From: Jonathan Anderson_

Sent: Monday, 27 February 2023 1:24 PM
To: Hepburn ERAP Submissions 2023
Subject: Electoral boundaries
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I opposc any changes to multt member wards because:

Glenlyon 1s too small to have any influence on the council if subsumed in a large ward that has
much bigger towns

Glenlyon has unique needs and interests that differ from other areas and deserve individual
representation on council.

Glenlyon would lose its voice and identity if it 1s merged with other areas under one electorate

Jonathan Anderson

Glenlyon
Vic





